
Maths Teacher -  Required September 2022

Kepier is seeking to appoint a highly motivated and enthusiastic teacher of maths who is
keen to make a difference. You will be a practitioner who has the vision, energy and drive to
build on existing strengths and the ability to move the subject forward.  We encourage
applications from ECTs as well as experienced teachers.

Kepier is a good School with a great reputation for supporting staff.  We have exceptional
standards and systems for behaviour management, CPD and teaching resources.
‘Impeccable’ was a word used by inspectors in our recent Ofsted inspection.

Kepier is committed to promoting and safeguarding the welfare of children and young people.
Enhanced Certificate of Disclosures are required for this position.

Application form, job description and person specification are available online at
www.kepier.com.  Application forms only, please do not attach additional letters or
statements, should be returned to recruitment@kepier.com no later than 12 pm noon on 19th
May 2022.  It is hoped that interviews will take place the following week.

We fully appreciate the time and effort required in completing an application and, whatever
the outcome of this particular process, we are grateful for your interest in working at Kepier
and wish you every success with your future career.  Applicants who have not been
contacted within 2 weeks of the closing date should assume they have been unsuccessful.


